
An Open Day Invitation from Vivo Music Centre. 

 
Dear neighbours and friends, 

We are happy to announce the launch of Vivo Music Centre in the new and thriving 

development at Beaufort Park, and would like to invite you to join our open day on Saturday 

11
th

 February from 2pm-4pm. 

For over a decade, we have been in the music teaching profession, offering varied and 

unique programs for both children and adults. Our friendly team are hoping to meet and 

grow closer to the local community by offering music services, such as creative 

composition classes, instrumental lessons, and children’s workshops.  

 

Therefore, come along with your family and friends to: 

 

 Find out about the amazing activities that showcase the experiences, work and 

achievements of our students and teachers at Vivo. 

 Meet our members of staff and ask questions.  

 Discover the benefits and innovative opportunities our learning environment has to offer. 

 Explore our services, facilities and local community.  

 Sample catered food and refreshments. 

 Enjoy live performances and sign up for free taster lessons. 

Visitors attending our open day will be eligible for special offers, such as free consultations, 

discounted or free lessons and workshop visits.  

The event will be held at:  

Vivo Music Centre 

18 Boulevard Drive 

London  

NW9 5QF 

 

Please RSVP by Sunday 5
th

 February if you are available to come and celebrate this special 

day with us! 

 

Yours Truly, 

 

Vivo Music Centre. 

 


